
October 6, 2024             Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

ADMINISTRATOR : Fr. Joseph Wiley 

BUSINESS MANAGER :Ms. Stephanie Russell 
Email: stephanie@corpuschristiwheeling.org 
PARISH SECRETARY: Mrs. Colleen Beiter 
Email: cbeiter@corpuschristiwheeling.org 
MUSIC DIRECTOR  Mrs. Deborah Breiding 
Email: dpbar243@aol.com 
MAINTENANCE : 
 

BULLETIN INFORMATION:  
Send to bulletin@ccwheeling.net by  
Wednesdays at 11:00am 

 

Corpus Christi  

     Catholic Church 
 

WEEKEND MASSES 
1st Saturday of the month at 9:00am 

Saturday at 4:30pm 
Sunday at 8:00am and 10:30am 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
 Tuesday and Friday at 8:30am 

Wednesday at 11:00am 
Thursday at 6:00pm 

ADORATION 
Tuesdays 9am-9:30am 

Thursday 6:30pm-7:00pm 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays at 3:30 or by appointment 

SACRAMENTS 
Call the parish to make arrangements for any of the 

following: 
Anointing/Visitation of the Sick 

Initiation of Adults 
Baptism 

Marriage (at least 6 months prior) 

PRINCIPAL  
Mrs. Shannon Wall             
Email: swall@ccwheeling.net 
ADVANCEMENT  
Mrs. Miranda Zambito          
Email: mzambito@ccwheeling.net 

1508 Warwood Avenue www.corpuschristiwheeling.org  PH: (304)277-2911 

   Wheeling, WV 26003                     Mon—Fri 9am-3pm 

SECRETARY  
Mrs. Erin Vogrin                  
Email: evogrin@ccwheeling.net 
PREP DIRECTOR  
Ms. Kate Ross                
Email: kross@ccwheeling.net 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
4:30 pm Mass on Saturday, October 5 

For the People 
8:00am Mass on Sunday, October 6 

Pat McCormick 
10:30am Mass on Sunday, October 6 

Roland Knuth 
No Mass on Monday, October 7 

8:30am Mass on Tuesday, October 8 
Special Intention 

11:00am Mass on Wednesday, October 9 
Raymond Burger 

6:00pm Mass Thursday, October 10 
Raymond Burger 

8:30am Mass on Friday, October 11 
Mary Mulroy Rigby 

4:30pm Mass on Saturday, October 12 
Jo Ann Francis  

8:00am Mass on Sunday, October 13 
For the People 

10:30am Mass on Sunday, October 13 
John and Mary Wiselka 

 

Heavenly Father,  
  
We lift up those 
who are facing illness  
today. We ask that you bring healing, comfort, 
and peace to their bodies…… 
Eleanor DiProsperis, Karen Burger, Sarah Czapp, 
LeeAnn Dusch, Dorn, Gary Johnson, Patricia Fe-
dorke, Abby McGowan,  Dorothy Marquart, Tyson 
Hutchison, Tom Lash, Linda King, Carol Rein-
acher, Steve Bonenberger, Nancy Brestle, Daniel, 
Bill Wagner, Debbie Wagner, Patrick, Doug, Bar-
bara Przelenski, Aaron, Eugene Kowalik, Dan 
Bonawitz, Eddie, Kayla, and for our men and 
women who serve in the military and for all those 
who are confined to home and nursing homes. 

 
Due to privacy concerns, we cannot publish names of sick or 
hospitalized without the permission of the individual or their 

family.   

To have someone placed on the prayer chain, call 
277-2911 

 

The sanctuary candle is lit this week  

in loving memory of 

Mr. and Mrs. Weidman 

WEEK OF September 

29th 

Attendance: 201 

Offertory Collection                    $4818.00 
Catholic University of America    $246.84   
 
 
TOTAL INCOME               $5064.84 

There will be no  

Adoration on Oct 

15th, 17th, 22nd, or 

24th. 

There will be no mass on  

Wednesday, October 30th. On  

Friday, November 1st we will have an 

All Saints mass at 11:00 with the 

 students of CCS. We will also have a 

vigil mass at 6:00pm for All Souls on 

Friday November 1st. 



  

MINISTRY MASS VOLUNTEER  MINISTRY MASS VOLUNTEER 

Altar Servers 

 

Oct 12 

4:30pm 

  Altar Servers 

 

Oct 19 

4:30pm  

 

Greeters  Walter Kowalik  Greeters  Walter Kowalik 

Reader    Reader   

EMHC    EMHC   

Altar Servers 

 

Oct 13 

8:00am 

  Altar Servers 
 

Oct 20 

8:00am 

 

Greeters    Greeters   

Reader    Reader   

EMHC  Al Downing  EMHC   

Altar Servers 
 

Oct 13 

10:30am 

  Altar Servers 
Children’s Mass 

Oct 20 

10:30am 

Chase Huggins 

Greeters    Greeters   

Reader    Reader   

EMHC    EMHC  Dawson Huggins 

Northern Panhandle Chapter of 
West Virginians for Life Annual 
Fall Pro-life Dinner:   

When: Monday, October 14, 
2024,  6:00 PM  

Where: Corpus Christi Parish Center, 
1507 Warwood Ave Wheeling, WV.  

Tickets $20.  

For more information and to pur-
chase tickets, please contact Judi 
Varner Meyer 304-639-3041 



Dear Friend, 
 
October 11th is our  annual Corpus Christi School Race for Education. This is an event that not 
only do our kids look forward to, but also it helps to sustain the school and guarantee a successful 
future.  All donations received go to our general fund. 

Many of you know how important Corpus Christi is to me and also to my entire family.  A member of 
our family has been a student in this school since 1977!  That is 46 years that either a sibling, child, 
niece, or nephew of mine has been a student here and that track record won’t be ending any time 
soon.  Why have we continued to support CCS?  It is because we truly believe in the mission of Cor-
pus Christi. We know the incredible academics and faith   formation that my siblings and I received 
here, and we want to continue with our children and hopefully our grandchildren.   

I am truly honored to be in the position of Principal at Corpus Christi School.  This is not a job that I 
take for granted.  I am very blessed to work with some of the best teachers I know – teachers that 
don’t just teach from a book but teach from their hearts.  I have an incredible support staff with Mi-
randa and Erin.  I honestly don’t know what our community would do without them and I surely 
don’t know if I could do my job without them by my side.  To top it off, we have a positive, uplifting 
administrator in Father Joseph.  He sees the future of our school and parish. He is extremely sup-
portive and a wonderful faith leader for our students.  

I thank God every single day for the opportunity to make a small difference in the future and spread 
positivity throughout our community.  I know that our future is bright and that wouldn’t be possible 
without friends and supporters like you who allow me to continue this strong Crusader tradition and 
help it continue to grow stronger in the future. 

Please consider sponsoring our race this year and help our school reach our goal of $40,000.00 
Your donation will help support the quality, faith-based education that we offer here at our school 
every single day.  

 
Thank you, 

Shannon Wall 

Corpus Christi School Principal 

Save the Date!! Here's a tasty way to help the eighth grade earn funds for their end of 

the year class trip in May! From open to close on Wednesday, October 9th, the War-

wood McDonalds will be serving up sandwiches and smiles during a McDonald's Arch 

Support fundraiser. 
 

Here's how it works: If you use the McDonald's Mobile App to order and pay for your 

meal during the fundraiser, McDonald's will donate a portion of the sale to Corpus 

Christi School. Download the app today so you're ready to 

order on October 9th. 
 

For more information about the program and to learn how to 

download the app, visit mcdonaldsarchsupport.com 

http://mcdonaldsarchsupport.com/


The Laymen's Retreat League invites all Catholic 
Men of the area to join us for a day of reflection with 
Reverend John D. Soplinski from 8am to 5pm. The 
theme will be on the “Particular Examination of Con-
science”.  A reflection on identifying and striving to 
correct our dominant defect. The day includes light 
breakfast and lunch. Cost: $30 JOIN US . . . Saturday 
October 26th, 2024; Saint Vincent dePaul Parish’s 
Marist Center, Wheeling, WV.  Contact Don Klamut 
at 304-280-4626 or laymensretreatleague@gmail.com 

Please submit by October 18th, 2024 

During the month of October (the month of 
the Rosary), Deacon Doug will be conducting 
two Rosary making sessions at St. Alphonsus 

Parish in the basement of the Church on 
Thursday, October 17, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., and 
Tuesday, October 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.  You 
will only need to attend one of the classes, be-
cause the October 22nd session is a repeat.  If 
you plan to attend, please call the Parish Of-
fice at 304-232-4353 and leave a message. 

We are currently $26,726 away from 
our goal of $45,000 we hope to reach 
by October 31st! Donations of any 
size will help us get to that goal.  
-They can be given online using the 
QR code or on the Corpus Christi 
School Website. 
-Mailed/ dropped off at 1512 Warwood 
Ave  
-Dropped into the weekly collections 
basket in church  
-Please just be sure to mark your con-
tribution “Race for Education”  
 
All money raised will go toward CCS 
operating fund. Thank you for your 
support!  

mailto:laymensretreatleague@gmail.com


Admission: $10 Adult and $5 Student 

ADVANCED TICKETS CAN BE               
PURCHASED ONLINE using the 
QR code or CALL 304-277-1220  
 
All proceeds Benefit Corpus Christi 



Bereavement Gathering: Grief from a Faith Perspective. If you, or someone you know has lost a loved one 
and may benefit from a gathering for those grieving. Please join us on the following dates this year at 6:00pm 
at St. John Fellowship Hall, Benwood. Facilitators, Deacon Doug Breiding, Deacon Tom, and Michele 
McFadden. Sponsored by Mount Calvary Cemetery. 
  

September 30, 2024 November 25, 2024 
October 28, 2024  December 30, 2024 

 
In loving memory of 

Msgr. Joseph Peterson 
from the Campbell  

Family 

 

In Loving Memory of Mark 

Rohrig & Bill Rohrig IV from     

Shelley, Shawn & Jennifer  

Rohrig 

 

 

In Loving Memory of the 

Gliver & Rohrig Families 

and Joan Fleahman from 

Shelley, Shawn & Jennifer 

Rohrig 

In Loving Memory of Ron 

and Mary Lou Mauck 



 
ROHRIG HEAVY EQUIPMENT 

Maintenance LLC       Wheeling, WV 
 

 
304-277-3400 

 

“Where 
1 Call 

Does it 
All!ò 

LOVE  

ONE  

ANOTHER 


